

## MURANG'A UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC, RESEARCH AND STUDENT AFFAIRS

P.O. Box 75-10200, Murang'a

Email: registrar-asa@mut.ac.ke

Cell: 0705939269

## NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS

14th December 2023

This is to inform ALL STUDENTS that the September - December 2023 semester shall come to an end as follows:

- 1. Friday, 15th December, 2023 2nd, 3rd and 4th year students
- 2. Friday, 22<sup>nd</sup> December, 2023 1<sup>st</sup> Year Students

As we come to the end of the semester please note the following;

- That ALL STUDENTS are expected to report for the January -April 2024 Semester on Wednesday, 3rd January, 2024.
- That classes shall commence on Monday, 8th January 2024 for all cohorts including B.Sc. Electrical and Electronics engineering 5th Year students to complete their first semester. Students to make arrangements to ensure they are at the University.
- That the University bank accounts and fee structures for all programmes have been uploaded on the iii. University website (www.mut.ac.ke).

Finally let me take this early opportunity to wish you a Merry Christmas and Happy New year.

MURANG'A UNIVERSITY

Thank you.

ROF. RICHARD JUMA, Ph.D.

REGISTRAR, ARSA

Copy to:

Vice Chancellor

TEL: 0771463515, Email: admissions@mut.ac.kg Deputy Vice Chancellor (ARSA) Deputy Vice Chancellor (FPD)

**Finance Officer** 

**Deans of Schools** 

Director, Mariira Campus

Ag. Director, Quality Assurance and Performance Management

Ag. Director, Catering and Accommodation Services

Ag. Dean of Students







Ag. Chief Security Officer Ag. Director, ICT Ag. CMO

ADMISSIONS MURANG'A UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLY

P. D., Box 75-10200, MURANGIA

PROF. RICHARD (UMA, Ph.D.

TEL: 07/1463515, Email: admissions@mut ac k++ Deputy Vice Chancellar (FPD)



MUT IS ISO 9001: 2015 & ISO/IEC 27001:2013 CERTIFIED